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To whom this may concern: I am writing on behalf of all Park
Rangers in the city of Los Angeles, I do agree they should all be
armed for their own safety and safety of the community. My
Grandson is a Park Ranger.He is now recovering from an injury
he endured while confronting a dangerous criminal in the park
while on duty. I think if he had a weapon,he could have kept the
assailant at arms length while he called in for backup. I’'m not
only speaking for my Grandson,but for every man and woman on
the Park Ranger force. As a citizen of Los Angeles and
surrounding communities,l speak for everyone that needs to be
protected while visiting our parks for recreation. A gun could be
used as a deterant,for people that do not follow rules of the park
and especially for our Officers safety. Thank You for considering
my request. Mrs. Dorothy Perea.....



